
Instructions for utilizing the MESTA listserver

MESTA provides interested members with the opportunity to communicate 
with the organization’s Board and other members through a public 
listserver.

The MESTA Listserver is a free service that is currently located at:
mesta@carlwoz.nmu.edu

To subscribe to the list, simply send an email message from your account to: 
help@carlwoz.nmu.edu

Please include the words “subscribe mesta” in the BODY of the message.  
Nothing needs to be put into the Subject line.  You will receive a return e-
mail indicating that you have been added to the list.
To unsubscribe, follow the same procedure, but use the words “unsubscribe 
mesta” in the BODY of your message.

If you want to get an e-mail message reiterating these options, send a 
message to:
help@carlwoz.nmu.edu
with the word “help” in the BODY of your message.

To send a message to the listserver, address them to:
mesta@carlwoz.nmu.edu
(Remember, messages should be appropriate MESTA-related/Earth Science-
related business.)

You cannot send e-mail to the listserver without being subscribed.  If you 
are sending the e-mail from within your web browser, please make sure 
your e-mail address is properly configured prior to sending.  Posting of 
attachments IS NOT allowed on the MESTA Listserver.

Still having problems?  Contact Carl Wozniak at:
cwozniak@nmu.edu

MESTA wishes to thank Northern Michigan University for hosting our web 
site!
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